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From: OIC Rules Coordinator 
To: Walker, Michael (OIC) 
Subject: FW: Rulemaking on Transparency in insurance underwriting 
Date: Monday, April 4, 2022 10:01:39 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

Hello Michael, 

See email below. 

Sincerely, 
Jesse. 

From: Baker, Jennifer R <Jennifer.Baker2@providence.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator <RulesC@oic.wa.gov> 
Subject: Rulemaking on Transparency in insurance underwriting 

External Email 

Hello, 

I received the notice for forthcoming rulemaking on transparency in insurance underwriting. I was 
hoping someone could tell me if this rulemaking will impact all insurance underwriting or if it is 
specific to P&C, life and/or health insurance. Any insight is appreciated. 

Thank you, 
Jen Baker 

Jennifer Baker |  Director of Government Affairs 
Regulatory Compliance, Risk Management and Government Affairs
She/Her/Hers 
c: 503-577-8856 
Providence Health Plan 
3601 SW Murray Blvd, 
Beaverton, OR 97005 
+ + + +­

This message is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, disclose, or distribute to 
anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise 
the sender by reply email and delete this message. 
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